
  

 

 

Ravensworth Golf Club – Mens Knockout Competitions 
 

Entry is now open for our 3 knockout competitions. You can register via the 
Howdidido App by selecting “Knockouts” or via the touch screen in the locker room. 
 
Liddel Bowl  
Singles Matchplay. Max Handicap Index 18.4 on the closing date of 9th April 10pm 
All rounds are decided over 18 holes match play, sudden death or replay of the 
match, by agreement between competitors, applying if the match is all square after 
18 holes.  
Handicap allowance for singles matchplay is the full difference between the 2 
players course handicaps. 
 
Entry fee is £3.50 per player and must be paid by the closing date. This can be paid 
in the club shop. 
 
Each round will have published deadlines and it is the responsibility of both players 
to arrange the match before the deadline date. 
 
No extensions will be granted.  
 
If your handicap index increases to above 18.4 after the deadline for entry you will 
play off 18.4. 
 
Higginbotham Cup 
Foursomes matchplay. There is no maximum handicap for the Higginbotham 
however players with a handicap index greater than 18.4 will play off 
Handicap index of 18.4 less any handicap allowances for the event. 
 
All rounds are decided over 18 holes foursomes match play, sudden death or replay 
of the match, by agreement between competitors, applying if the match is all square 
after 18 holes.  
 
Handicap allowance is 50% of the difference between the combined course 
handicaps of each pair. 
 
Entry fee is £7 per pair and must be paid by the closing date, 9th April. 
 
Each round will have published deadlines and it is the responsibility of both players 
to arrange the match before the deadline date,  

 
No extensions will be granted.  
 
 
Over 18 Handicap Singles 
Singles Matchplay. Players handicap index must be 18.5 or higher on the closing 
date of 9th April 10pm 



  

 
All rounds are decided over 18 holes match play, sudden death or replay of the 
match, by agreement between competitors, applying if the match is all square after 
18 holes.  
Handicap allowance for singles matchplay is the full difference between the 2 
players course handicaps. 
 
Entry fee is £3.50 per player and must be paid by the closing date. This can be paid 
in the club shop. 
 
Each round will have published deadlines and it is the responsibility of both players 
to arrange the match before the deadline date. 
 
No extensions will be granted.  
 
If your handicap falls below 18.5 after the deadline for entry you will play you 
handicap index on the day you play the match. 


